Restful Lake Meeting Minutes
July 18, 2018

Meeting called to order 7:20 P.M.

Trustees in attendance Jeff Zembiak
Rick Rosatino
Rosie Drown
Denise Brady

Minutes from June 27, 2018 were read by Denise Brady

The Project Quote from Pro Scape for the beach was voted by the board unanimously,

along with the other road issues that will be addressed.

Beach and Lake Report -The dock problem was discussed, Rick spoke to Mark Schubet
who had information on how the dock was built, and the board wil] still need to decide
how to repair it. The water in the lake still needs to be tested and Rick will get the kit

to have this done. The project that the board voted on by Pro Scape will be completed
later in the season.

Upcoming Events- The 6™ Annual Golf outing is scheduled for August 19 2018 at
Pleasant Hills. Some changes have been made from last year.
The Clambake is now moved back to September 29 2018.

Meeting was adorned

Next meeting is scheduled for August 15 2018.



Restful Lake Meeting Minutes
June 27 2018

Meeting called to order 7:20 P.M.
Trustees in attendance Jeff Zembiak
Rich Vandevander
Denise Brady
Minutes from the Annual Meeting of May 20, 2018 were reviewed by the board and
Richard will scan and post to the web site for residents to view.

Grounds Report — The lawn will be continued every 2 weeks by Pro Scape
Clubhouse Report- Most of the finish work was completed by Jeff, we still need
some outlets completed and the trim to be put up. We have several rental for this
year.

The mail box project will will continue either later this year or possibly next
year. The location for the next project will be reviewed as were the best

location would be.

Lake Report- The water needs to be tested, this will be looked into

No 4" of July party planned for this this year

Roads Report- Jeff met with Doug with G.A.R. Paving, the Longview Dr. project
which will be a two year project.

Financial Report- Rich stated that we have received funds from resident that were
behind in their dues and received also monies from the bank for the Suarez property.

The Clambake was discussed and the date will be posted on the web site The golf
outing has been moved tentatively to August 22,18.

Jeff and Denise will reach out to the members of the community who have not
completed the ballot for the next 5 year assessment.

Meeting adjourned

Next meeting July 18,2018 7:00 P.M. Restful Lake Clubhouse



